
KEYBOARD LAB
FRIENDS OF MUSIC
2022 FUNDRAISER

We are thrilled to announce this new initiative to be installed in Rosstrevor.
As part of a new music curriculum commencing in 2022, the Year 7 and 8 boys

will have access to a state of the art facility that will ensure practical, hands on
learning in a connected and integrated environment.

Please help us bring this dream to a reality! 

https://shoutforgood.com/fundraisers/BGSFOMKeyboardLab

An exciting new space utilising the latest music education technology!

All donations are tax deductible.

   Thank you for your support!

DONATE NOW

https://shoutforgood.com/fundraisers/BGSFOMKeyboardLab
https://shoutforgood.com/fundraisers/BGSFOMKeyboardLab

